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June 8, 1928.

Dear Sir:

The Hatlonal Federation of Canadian University 
Students propose to hold a conference for students of the 
Empire this coming Fall. In order to finance this confer­
ence it is necessary for the National Federation to appeal 
to citizens of Canada who would be interested in such a project.

The writer is acting on behalf of McGill University 
students. Recently we approached the Finance Committee of 
McGill University, asking them for a sum of $500.00 towards 
this fund, but I have since received a letter from Mr. Glassco 
pointing out that the University coiild not grant monies for 
the purpose named. In view of the fact that it is necessary 
for us to call upon friends of the undergraduates of McGill, 
the Finance Committee pointed out that the Governors of the 
University might well be among those approached.

You will realize that people who are not connected 
with the University will hardly be interested in such a confer­
ence, and we are therefore approaching you. It is hoped that 
we shall be able to raise $500.00 from the members of the 
Governing Board.

The purpose of this conference is to strengthen the 
ties between University men throughout the Empire, to create a 
better understanding of the aims and objects in student federa­
tions and to discuss matters relative to the welfare of students 
at large who are spending important years of their life in 
university training.

We would5§reatly obliged for the financial backing 
which you will give us.

Yours very truly,

McGill Representative N.F.C.U.S.


